
 

Dear Christie, 

 

As you requested, please find attached the photos of the caravan taken on 01/02/2009 (in snow) and 23/03/2009 in 

that were in the file I showed you when we met, and the satellite photograph from 20/02/2014.  Also included is a 

photo of the caravan taken last Tuesday, 29 August 2023 with my bungalow Latona in the background, as we have not 

included any photos from this year. I will send you the screen shots from my computer files for the 2009 photos 

which show the dates they were taken if you need them. 

 

Regards 

 

Jenny Hawkes 

 

 

 



 



 



 


